ALLENDALE BOARD OF EDUCATION

100 Brookside Avenue
Allendale, NJ  07401

Budget Statement and Public Hearing
In accordance with the New Jersey statutes relating hereto, Legal Notice is hereby given that the Board of Education of the School District of Allendale, County of Bergen, New Jersey, has prepared a tentative budget for the school year beginning July 1, 2022 and ending June 30, 2023, which is on file and open to inspection at the Board Secretary’s Office at 100 Brookside Avenue, Allendale, NJ, between the hours of 9:00 am and 3:00 pm.
The school district has proposed programs and services in addition to the Core Curriculum Content Standards adopted by the State Board of Education.  Information on this budget and the programs and services it provides is available in the Allendale Offices of the Board of Education.  
Public Hearing on said budget will be held at Brookside School Auditorium, 100 Brookside Avenue, Allendale, NJ at 7:00 pm on April 27, 2022.  Any citizen interested in any questions concerning the following budget will be given an opportunity to be heard.  This meeting may be preceded by an Executive Session of the Allendale Board of Education, at 6:00 pm in the Superintendent’s Office at Brookside School, 100 Brookside Avenue, Allendale, NJ.
By Order of the Board of Education

Maria Engeleit
School Business Administrator/Board Secretary
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